Attachment B

Kanoa Kelley

From: Michael Hakeem <mhakeem@hemlaw.com>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 10:36 AM

To: Kanoa Kelley

Cc: Michael McDowell

Subject: Cameo Card Room

Kanoa,

This will confirm that we are withdrawing our application for the relocation of the
Cameo Card Room to 3121 W. Benjamin Holt Drive. Thank you.

MICHAEL D. HAKEEM
HAKEEM, ELLIS & MARENGO

A Professional Law Corporation
3414 Brookside Rd., Suite 100
Stockton, CA 95219

Telephone: (209) 474-2800
Facsimile: (209) 474-3654





